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St Winefride’s Catholic Church, South Wimbledon 

25th May  2025 

Phone 0208542 1600  
Parish Priest Fr Simon Peat 

Email Address wimbledonsouth@rcaos.org.uk 
Website https://stwinefriderccsw.org.uk 

Presbytery and address for mail: 
2 Latimer Road, SW19 1EP 

Mass at 6pm Sat, 9 and 11 on Sunday 
9.30 on weekdays 

Confession at 11.00 Saturday  
Holiday of Obligation mass at 9.30, and 6 p.m 

 
Please note the new website : stwinefriderccsw.org.uk 

 
On the Sunday 22nd June there is a celebration of Fr 
Simon’s 70the birthday. This will be a lunch at the 
school which will the last event to raise funds for St 
Raphael’s hospice. Tickets for the meal will be by 
application to the presbytery by email. A a donation for 
St Raphael’s, is suggested, to be up to £20 per adult and 
£10 for children.  If you would like transport please let 
us know. 

“CHILDREN’S LITURGY” 
From the 1st June Children coming to the 11.00 mass on 
Sundays will soon be able to go to the children’s chapel 
at the beginning of mass for a part of the service suitable 
for them.  
They will return to their families during the offertory. 
Children of nursery age and above will be invited, that is 
if they are toilet trained. Parents are not allowed to stay 
because of safeguarding reasons. The team will all have 
had DBS clearance checks.  
 
Thursday is the celebration of the Ascension, a Holiday 
of obligation with mass at 9.30 and 6.00 in the evening.  
 
 
The All Nations Catholic Charismatic Group invites all 
the people of  the parish for the celebration of the feast 
of the Pentecost at St John Fisher's Catholic Church, 
Merton on Sunday 8 June from 12.30pm onwards. The 
feast of Pentecost is an integral part of our Christian life 
and let us come together to celebrate the birthday of our 
church.  Food and drinks will be provided after the 
celebration.  Please see the poster on the notice board for 
more information.  


